
2669 N Terrace Avenue

Andrew and Kate Biebel

2669 N Terrace Avenue

Milwaukee WI 53211

k.maternowski@gmail.com

414-430-6210 same



841 N. Broadway, Rm. B1

Mail or Email Form to:
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hpc@milwaukee.gov

A previous owner enclosed the covered back porch on the West and North side of house by adding
windows and a sliding glass door.

The proposed scope of work includes replacing the porch windows and door, replacing the porch siding,
expanding the cement step outside the porch door, and infilling an unused garage service door on the
North elevation.

The new proposed windows will be wood casement windows and the new proposed door will be wood
french doors, all in the style of the home's existing first-floor windows. Window and door exteriors will be
painted to match other exterior windows.

The new proposed siding will be LP smooth panel 4' x 8' sheets.

The new proposed step will be in cement and extend 3' west from the french doors, which will be
out-swing doors.

The unused garage service door will be infilled with existing salvage brick to the extent possible, and if
not possible, replica brick.

See attachments, which include: (1) the original drawings for the house, showing the covered back
porch; (2) the proposed drawings; and (3) photos of the house.

Kate Biebel June 5, 2024
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